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Our Atlanta Home January 2011

Bob and I would like to wish you all a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We hope this letter 
finds you all healthy and happy.

The Subways have continued to do well and we are 
still retired.  As usual we had a busy year. I have 
added mahjong to my list of activities.  And lots of 
travel including Naples Florida and many trips to NY.  
And Bob and I spent  3 weeks in China! It was a great 
experience, much fun and we learned a lot. 

We have 6 beautiful grandchildren who all live nearby 
so there is never a dull moment.  We have also been 
blessed with a new grandniece Amelia (Ashley & 
Chris) and twin grandnephews Alvin and Davis (Alvin 
& Allison) who also live in the Atlanta area.

My Dad who is 85, was able to visit twice this year in 
Amelia Island and Atlanta and even got to attend 
baby Amelia's (named after my Mom) christening.  

New York City April 2011

NYC Nov 2011
Amelia Island 2011

Grady Birthday Dec 2011

Kingsley Plantation Park Florida 2011

Atlantis Resort 2011
Miami Nov 2011



Two of my nieces were married this year.  Since Katie's wedding 
was in June and school was out we turned it into a road trip 
myself, Kristina, Megan and the oldest 4 kids.  We visited NYC . 
Seeing the Statue of Liberty, FAO  Schwartz, Busch Gardens in 
VA as well as a very fun wedding made it a memorable trip.   In 
NYC, a hotel error got us a night in a 2 story Penthouse.

My other niece Molly had a beautiful wedding in NY just  
before Thanksgiving.  Granddaughter Elle got to be the flower 
girl.  Aunt Jane, with the help of Julie and Art, got to visit from 
Denver.  Bob, I and Kristina took the opportunity to visit NYC 
including a show.

We celebrated the first birthday of our 
youngest grandchild Grady on Sunday.  He 
is starting to walk and is a very busy little 
guy.  It is fun to watch them change.

We celebrated Thanksgiving at the beach 
this year, a first, with Megan and Kristina 
and their families and will be in GA for 
Christmas.  Hopefully we will bring in the 
New Year with Janie and Paul in Amelia 
Island which has become our new 
tradition. Jan 8 will find us in Orlando to 
watch Kristina in her first marathon!

Goshen November 2011

Other good news, my roommate 
from nursing school, Janet, found 
me on the internet and we have 
reunited after 30+ years! (at least 
on the computer).

Katie June 2011

Molly November 2011

NYC Nov 2011


